
Vision, Mission and Values



Belvedere British School to provide an excellent teaching
and learning environment where students achieve more
due to the high standards expected from our educational

philosophy. Ultimately we aim to prepare students for life,
based on our values of Tolerance, Respect, and

Responsibility.
We provide a holistic education and inspire lifelong learning.

Our students are motivated to apply themselves so they
achieve their full potential in all aspects of school life. We
encourage high and realistic expectations, so our students
have aspirations that take them beyond school to their own

futures, in the UAE and internationally.



02-5090000

belvederebritishschool.ae

#advitamparamus

#preparationforlife



JACQUELINE BROOKS SMITH
School Principal | Belvedere British School

p: 02-509-0000
e: bbsprincipal@belvederebritishschool.com
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Hello parents

What an absolutely amazing event we were treated to on Friday here in school.

Our Belvedere British School annual International Day was truly fabulous.

Here are a few words from our wonderful Parents Association Committee:

Hello, 

A very good morning to all of you! Hope you all are doing well and had a great weekend. 

I want to thank everybody who was part of this event - ‘BBS International day 2023’ and
made it successful. A day filled with so much energy, proud smiles to represent their nations
and the belief that we’re together was a beautiful feeling to experience, as it served the
purpose of the event. So far we’ve received positive feedback and all parents, students and
staff have enjoyed themselves at the event. I want to thank school management for
organizing this event and making all the arrangements for us. My heartfelt thanks to all the
parents who participated and made the event run smoothly. Without everybody’s cooperation
and efforts it wouldn’t have been possible. Looking forward to next year's event. 

Thank you for all the support. 

And a very apt response from our Activities Coordinator 

Thank you for taking the time to write us such a kind email. We were delighted that our BBS
community had a great time at our event.

At BBS, we always strive to make every event as enjoyable and educational as possible. We
are so pleased that we could make this one a success!

We hope to see you at many more of our events in the future. 

I can only add my thanks and acknowledgements to absolutely everyone involved - students,
staff and parents alike. It was really fantastic!
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We have our Sports Day coming up next Tuesday 28th
February. Following the huge success of last year's

event we will be following a similar format and would
therefore request that you dress your child in the

appropriate colour for their class on the day please :

We will send another email regarding with the 
timings of the Sports Day....



 We have our Book Fair this week which all parents are welcome to
attend before and after school in the Reception area. Your child
should have received an envelope so you may send money in for
them to purchase a book. All students will have an opportunity to

visit the Book Fair between Monday - Thursday. 
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 This week for our Parents in Partnership session we would like to invite
all parents in for a Q&A session - Coffee with the Senior Leadership

Team. Please send any questions you may have in advance to myself;
Dr Ahmed; Ms Wejdan or Ms Orla.
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Key Stage 2 Winners for the BSME Education Perfect
Science Competition

Scientists of the Month
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Mai Almheiri 8A



Improved behavior,
improved grades and set a
good example in the class

Kaitlyn Franco 8C
Academic Excellence




Ilona Pardede 8C
Academic Excellence




Jay Menghar 8C
Outstanding Book Report




Ali Al Sultany 9B1 
Academic Excellence BSME

Maths and Science
Competition

Zulqarnain Ahmed 9B1
Outstanding effort in the

Young Entrepreneur 

Sultan Ariyami 9B2
Outstanding effort in the

Young Entrepreneur 

Alan Christy 8C
Academic Excellence BSME

Maths and Science
Competition

Sara Alashmawy 9G
Academic Excellence BSME

Maths and Science
Competition

Hannah Numan 9G
Outstanding effort in the

Young Entrepreneur 

Habiba Amien 10A
Outstanding and consistent

hard work

Steven Ghaly 10B
Outstanding and consistent

hard work

Aisha Tijani 12A
Academic Excellence




Maryam Ahmed 13A
Consistent hard work in all

classes



Zinah Alabassi 13A
Consistent hard work in all

classes





We are all very mindful of the tragic earthquakes
in Syria and Turkey recently and our thoughts

are with all the affected families. We are
arranging for a Red Crescent Donation box in the

foyer here at reception and would like to
encourage everyone to donate whatever they

may be able to afford. 
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#DONATEFORTURKEYSYRIA#DONATEFORTURKEYSYRIA

https://twitter.com/hashtag/donateforturkeysyria?src=hashtag_click


To support the effort we are also
holding a non uniform day on Friday

this week - to participate, please send
your child in with a 5 DHS donation.
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#DONATEFORTURKEYSYRIA#DONATEFORTURKEYSYRIA

NON UNIFORM DAY

https://twitter.com/hashtag/donateforturkeysyria?src=hashtag_click


Please do look out for the BBS Buskers
who will be at the gate gratefully

receiving further donations for the relief
effort.



Have a good weekend everyone!



WEEKLY NEWSLETTER OF THE PRINCIPAL

 21 FEBRUARY 2023, EDITION - 2220

#DONATEFORTURKEYSYRIA#DONATEFORTURKEYSYRIA
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